
Glastonbury Centennial Lions Club presents  “A Wee Bit of Murder” Murder 
Mystery Dinner.  The big event will be held at the Manchester Country Club on 
Saturday, March 16, 2024 with doors opening at 6:30pm. Tickets are $100 and  
include a 3 course served meal, cash bar, an interactive show and silent  
auction.  To purchase your tickets, contact any Glastonbury Lion or call Lion 
George Norman at 860-430-1852.    We anticipate this will sell out quickly, so  
reserve your seats now! 
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